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Reception News 
13th May  

Hi everyone, 

 

 

The beginning of the week was spent 

getting ready for our zoo trip by talking 

about what animals we were looking for-

ward to seeing and singing animal 

themed songs. The children were very 

excited!  

 On the day of our trip, the weather 

was just perfect and so lots of the ani-

mals came out to see us and some of 

them were showing off their babies. We 

talked about what the animals looked 

like, where in the world they came from 

and what they ate. We watched the  

sea-lion show before enjoying our picnic 

lunch. The children behaved impeccably 

all day and we all had a wonderful  

experience.    

Although the children (and the grown-

ups) were a bit tired the next day, they 

still managed to do some great writing 

about their trip. They also had a go at 

drawing, or painting their favourite  

animals from the zoo. We used         

construction kits to build suitable           

enclosures for small world zoo animals.  

We managed to fit in some maths       

lessons, focusing on problem solving and 

number 14. We also practised our      

Jubilee Celebration Dance which all the 

children will be performing on the field 

on our Jubilee Day, Thursday 26th May. 

On that day, the children can come to 

school in their party clothes and they 

will also enjoy a street party in the    

afternoon.     

 

 
      Home Challenge 
  

After visiting the Dinosaur Safari at 

Blackpool Zoo, we would like the 

children to do some research about 

dinosaurs to talk to the class about 

next week. Please encourage them to 

record a sentence or two about what 

they have found out about dinosaurs 

or perhaps they could create a piece of 

dinosaur themed art to show. We look 

forward to 

seeing what 

they produce! 

Thank you  

 

         

Please continue to 

send in  kitchen roll 

tubes for an activity 

next Thursday  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

This week we celebrated the      

birthdays of Grace Rawcliffe and 

Charly Walker   

 


